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The way House Bill 2027 has been manipulated by special interests is a disgrace. The process itself is not in the
interest of the people of the Great State of Oregon.

House Bill 2027 should be stopped in its tracks. And if the legislature wishes to revisit the issues considered in this
bill, they should do so with an open process, that ensures representation of all concerned parties, not just a rich
landowner.

Sincerely,

Keith Campbell
Bend, Oregon
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